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AARP Town Hall Conversation

Our Agency was delighted to participate in a Town Hall
Conversation with AARP Ohio about Ohio COVID-19 Vaccine
Distribution. Participating was our Executive Director
Nina R. Keller and local physician Dr. Marla Haller. If you
were not able to listen live, you can find a link on our Facebook
page to hear the playback. Stay informed and educated!

Information about vaccine providers in our ten core
counties is available at our website at www.aaa7.org
or by calling 1-800-582-7277 Monday through Friday

from 8:00 am until 4:30 pm. This includes Adams,
Brown, Gallia, Highland, Jackson, Lawrence, Pike,
Ross, Scioto and Vinton.




